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OF LEGAL YEAR IN LONDON.
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On 30 September and 1 October, 2014 the Chairman of
the Chamber of Advocates of the RA Ara Zohrabyan  
participated in  the official  opening ceremony  of the legal
year of  Wales  and England   in the capital of Great
Britain.

A number of    directors of bar associations  of  different
countries participated in the ceremony such as  Australia,
Belgium, Brazil, Bulgaria, China, Canada, Czech Republic, 
France(Paris), Finland, Germany, Hungary, Italy, Korea,
Mexico, Spain, Sweden, USA etc.

A round table discussion  on  the topic  the trial publicity
of the directors of bar association was also held.

At the end of the meeting Lord Chancellor Chris Grayling  
received  the directors of Bar associations  in the Palace of
Lords.
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